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THE FRIDAY NOTES 
Lloyd Harbor School • October 16, 2015 

OUOTE OF THE WEEKa "At the end of the day, we can endure much more than we thinR we can." by Frida Kahlo 

UPCOMING LHTV REPORTERS• Lily Smyth and NiRi Johnson (SB) 

SCHOOL STORE EMPLOYEES: Riley Lima and Caroline Coyne (68) 

LHTV MUSICIANS• Aiden Weaver, Aiden McKean, MicRey Bruderman (60R) 

Monclap 
10/19 

Taesclap SIT Meeting 3:30 pm 

10/20 

Weclnesclay Grade 6 NS Land Alliance 12:20-2:30PM (switches 3 and 4) 
10/21 

Thunclay Grade 6 DNA 
10/U 

Prlclavi Grade 2 PT Conferences 
10/::U 
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The LHS school store is now open on Tuesdays, Wednesdays, and Thursdays from 8:30am-8:50am. Please stop by 
and purchase all of your LHS supplies today! 

HALLOWEEN BATS WORKSH!n 
Please tum in your completed "Halloween Bats" worl<sheet to Senora Coniglio by Oct 23rd so we can mal<e the 
November tst submission deadline! 

THE HALLOWEEN COSTUME DIRVIE 
Please donate your gently-used costumes to help children in the Huntington area celebrate Halloween in style! 
The collection boxes are located outside the LHTV newsroom and we will be accepting donations until Friday, Oct 
23rd. 

BOXTOPS 
The Box Tops progress board is located outside the LHTV newsroom. We currently have 2,000 box tops for the 
November l't deadline. Please be sure to continue depositing Box Tops outside of the LHTV newsroom. Every 
single box top helps! 

EARLY PICK•UPS 
If you need to pie!< up your child before regular dismissal, you must be here before 2s45PM. All picl:?-ups after 
that time will occur at the bacl< circle, due to the arrival of the buses and traffic flow. 



DISMISSAL PICK•UP 
If you 
early 

to dismissal, you must go to the bad~ circle. wait in line or, if you are 
parl<ing space, you may par!< and wall< to the circle doors to meet your 

next Board of Education will be held on November at the District 

FROM THE LHS/PTG 

Photo Re-faire Dap 
Photo re-tal<e day will be on October 27th for any students who were absent. We will also be tal<ing ail 6th grade 
group and dub photos for the yearbool< on retal<e day, so please have all 6th graders dress accordingly. 

PTG Duet 
Than!< you to the 250+ families that paid PTG Dues. If you were not able to pie!< up your PTG issued Directory 
and Change of Transportation Pad at Bae!< to School Night, both came home via bacl<pacl< this wee!< and a few 
more next wee!<. If you have not paid PTG Dues and would lil<e to, you can send in $20 Attn: Mel Saladino, PTG 
Dues. Vour Directory and Trans Pad will come home via bacl<pacl< after dues have been received. Than!< you to 
all the your continued support. 

Boxtops 
latest Box are going home in bacl<pacl<s. 

start dipping! Our deadline submission is 10/26/15. Visit QQ~~~~~Q!1&QJr:!l 
our school and 

rrwnn101-o list 
participating brands. Please contact Karlin Downes l:mrdownes@gmail.com with any 

Save The Date 6 111 Gradert (Onlp) 
and celebrate Halloween at the George Weir Barn, Caumsett Par!<, Lloyd 

swords) Friday 10/30 from 6-Spm. DJ, giveaways, pizza, dessert, lots of class 
you can chaperone, please contact chodgson1@verizon.net or colleenhasl<ell@me.com 

6th Grade Balre Sale 
Tuesday, November 3rd, 8am-4pm. Calling all bal<ers! We will be sending out a volunteer spot bal'.?ed goods 
and bal:le sale volunteers to staff the table. More information to follow. The money raised will help defray the 
cost of the buses for our Finding Never/and trip in December. 

Fall Festival 
Please volunteer to help us have lots of spool:;iy fun at this year's Fall Festival! We still need parent 
volunteers. You can use the following linl:;i to sign up! http://vols.pt/HxovFX 

Next CPC Meeting 
The next CPC meeting is Thursday, November 5th at 9am at the District Office. Mr. Monastero 
speal<er discussing technology issues. 

be our 



LLOYD llAWllOll SCllOOL 
COLD SPRING HARBOR CENTRAL SCHOOL DISTRICT 
7 School Lane• Huntington, New York 11743 

Valerie R. Massimo, Principal 
Phil Gray, Asst. to the Principal 

October 16, 2015 

Dear Parents, 

Our annual LHSPTG-sponsored Fall Festival event will be held on Friday, October 30. There will 
be games, dancing, mini-golf and more! We are hoping for good weather so the Festival can be 
held on the field. In the event of rain, we will be indoors. 

STUDENTS ARE INVITED TO COME TO SCHOOL DRESSED IN COSTUMES. Please leave at 
home all masks, props, dangerous accessories, and items that resemble weapons. 
Faces should not be completely covered or painted (however accent make-up is ok). Check your 
child's bag to ensure that what is coming to school is appropriate and safe. All pieces of the 
costume should be labeled with your child's name. Children who don't want to wear costumes 
are invited to wear black and orange. 

Each grade level is scheduled to visit our Fall Festival at a specific time. Parents are welcome to 
attend. We ask that visitors follow the same costume guidelines. 

The schedule is as follows: 

9:00 am ....................... GRADE 3 

10:15 am ...................... GRADE 4 

11:30 am ...................... GRADE 5 

12:45 pm ...................... GRADE 2 

2:00 pm ...................... GRADE 6 

Please also remember, although we love them, dogs (and other pets) are not permitted at school 
events. 

During the festival, we anticipate there will be more cars than usual. Parents who are attending 
should consider car-pooling. We also strongly encourage you to have your children take the bus 
home at dismissal. If you do choose to pick up your child after school, please understand that 
you will have to wait in the "pick-up" line. Students will only be released prior to dismissal 
for emergency purposes. 

If you have any questions, please call the main office. Thank you . 

Sincerely, 

Ms. Massimo & Mr. Gray 



Want your child to learn how to be a great leader. 
Want your child to be physically and mentally fit. 

The answer Is WRESTLING. 
Wrestling teaches self discipline and the value of hard work. 

It builds confidence, mental toughness, and teaches self reliance. 
Give your child the edge to success in life. 



Kirk will demonstrate 10 ways to: 

• Get your kids to listen the first time. 
• Stop defiance, disrespect and yelling. 

• Stop whining, tantrums and sibling fights. 
• Get kids off video games/screens without a fight. 

• Create stress-free mornings, homework time and bedtime. 

FOCUS (Families of the Community United through Schools) invites our parents, friends and 
the community to two dynamic parent events on: 

Monday, October 26 · 7: 30pm - 9: 30pm 
Tuesday, October 27 9:30am - 11:30am 

Performing Arts Center at Cold Spring Harbor School 
82 Turkey Lane 

Cold Spring Harbor, NY 11724 

Watch the Video Clips and learn more at 

www.CelebrateCalm /Events /CSH-NY 

- Perfect for parents 
with kids ages 2-22! 

- Both workshops will 
cover the same topic & 

content. 

Contact Brett with any questions. 888.506.1871. Brett@CelebrateCalm.com 



Purchase tickets via paypal.me/CSHSepta 
OR 

Checks can be made payable to CSH Septa and sent with below form 

completed to CSH Septa mailbox (district office), Attn: Nicole Prizzi 

Envelopes can be passed to your childs teacher. 

Family Name: email: 
---------

#of tickets phone: 
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Sunday, October.,25 l· .. ··12-1 pm 
Our biggest·· event of the year · .. 

with family-friendly, spooky fun! . :. 
• Meet live creatures in Dr. Gellerman's Spook-tacular Zoo 
• Historic Exhibits Coming to Life with Sea Ghosts 
• OWi Pellet Dissections 
• Spooky Crafts Stations for All Ages 

. .. • Fizzy Potion Station • Sticky Slime Brewing 
• Games & Prizes all included with admission 

Rain or Shine! 
Pay One Price Admission: 
$10 Kids· $5 Adults (Member Adults Free) 
Vduntarl 
Have a blast as an Actor or Station Leader! 
Details: CSHWHALINGMUSEUM.ORG 

Spook-tacular Zoo 
Sponsored By: 

Craft ~~-~._, 

Sponsor: 
~~--...,">!:-,..'-1'$:':~~~-~ .... ~ 

GELLERMAN MAIN STREET 
ORTHODONTI C S 

Nursery I Florist I Landscapes 

COLD SPR!f% HARBOR 
SEA I Rffl f Cl I EX PlfiRf I P~Q"f ; J 

301 MAIN ST I COLD SPRING HARBOR 
(631) 367-3418 I @CSHWHALING 

,< 



For Kids & Teens! Programs from Cold Spring Harbor 

Library's Youth Services Department. Registration Required! 

PumpKin Decorating! 
Monday, Oet0ber 19, 'f:30 p.m. 
Tuesday, OCtOber 20, 'f:30 p.m. 

for Children in grades K-6 

Decorate a a SPOOKY PUtnPKin to 

celebrate the season!. 

R,egiStration required . . 

Mini PumpKin 
Decorating! 

fridaY, QCtOber 2, 20:30 a.m. 
for children in ages 2-5 UJi~h 

pa rent/ caregiver 
Decorate a a SPOOKY PUtnPKin to 

celebrate the season!. 

R,egiStration required. 

For more information about any Kids or Teen Programs, contact a Youth Services Librarian at 

the Cold Spring Harbor Library - 631-692-6820 

Programs and Services from the Information Services Department 

TEENS JVELCO.ME! 
Learn How to Take Better Photos in Our 

Personalized Photo Shoot Sessions 
Saturday, October 17 

Point-and-Shoot Camera Session: 10-11:30am 
DSLR Camera Session: 12:30-2pm 

Professional photographer John Spoltore will give hands-on 

workshops during which attendees will experiment with settings. 

Bring your camera and manual! Each session limited to 12 students. 

For more information about any Adult Program, contact Information Services 
at the Cold Spring Harbor Library at 631-692-6820. 



Kirk will demonstrate 10 ways to: 

• Get your kids to listen the first time. 
• Stop defiance, disrespect and yelling. 

• Stop whining, tantrums and sibling fights. 
• Get kids off video games/screens without a fight. 

• Create stress-free mornings, homework time and bedtime. 

FOCUS (Families of the Community United through Schools) invites our parents, friends and 
the community to two dynamic parent events on: 

Monday, October 26 
Tuesday, October 27 

7:30pm - 9:30pm 
9:30am - 11:30am 

Performing Arts Center at Cold Spring Harbor School 
82 Turkey Lane 

Cold Spring Harbor, NY 11724 

Watch the Video Clips and learn more at 

www.CelebrateCalm/Events/CSH-NY 

- Perfect for parents 
with kids ages 2-22! 

- Both workshops will 
cover the same topic & 

content. 

Contact Brett with any questions. 888.506.1871. Brett@CelebrateCalm.com 


